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AGRICULTURAL WATER RATES TASK FORCE DATE: MAY 24, 2018 
 
 ITEM NO:  2 
 
SUBJECT: INDIVIDUAL TASK FORCE MEMBER WATER RATE CLASS DISCLOSURE 
 
 
ISSUE:  
 
Request for Task Force members to voluntarily disclose what water rate(s) they receive.   
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
That the Agricultural Water Rates Task Force: 
 

1. Determine  whether each member should voluntarily reveal to the public what water rate(s) they 
receive from a retail or commercial perspective; and 
 

2. If determined, direct staff to gather this information for public disclosure at the June 28, 2018 
meeting. 
 
 

BACKGROUND: 
 
On April 26, 2018, Task Force member Hunter requested, in an effort to ensure full transparency, that the 
Task Force members voluntarily reveal to the public the water rate(s) they receive. 
    

DISCUSSION: 

Task Force member Hunter will provide an introduction to this item and answer any questions regarding 
the recommendation. 
 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
There is no fiscal impact for this item. 
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